
 

Secretary’s Office 201 West Washington Avenue Phone: 608-422-7000 
DCF-F-22-E (R. 12/2020) P.O. Box 8916 Fax: 608-422-7161 
 Madison, WI 53708-8916 

Leadership Council on Early Years Virtual Meeting 
August 4, 2022 
9:00 – 11:00am 

 
 

YouTube Link for Guest Observers:  
https://youtu.be/t62WKeNJ0IA 

 
 

Meeting Agenda 
 
9:00 – 9:15 am  Welcome, Introductions, and Approval of Meeting Minutes 

Emilie Amundson, Secretary, Department of Children and Families 
 
9:15 – 9:25 am  Serving Children with Disabilities in the Birth to Five System 

Erin Arango-Escalante, Administrator  
Division of Early Care and Education, Department of Children and Families 

  

9:25 – 9:45 am The Birth to 3 Program for Families 
Deb Rathermel, Director  
Bureau of Children’s Services, Department of Health Services and Wisconsin 
Part C Coordinator 

 
9:45 – 9:55 am Break 
 
9:55 -10:15 am Early Childhood Special Education  

Jenny Bibler, Early Childhood Special Education Consultant  
Department of Public Instruction 

 
10:15 – 10:30 am A Parent’s Journey 

Trisha Murphy, Parent Caregiver Equity Advisory Cabinet Member 
 
10:30 – 10:55 am Discussion: Connecting the Dots Across State and Local Agencies for 

Children with Disabilities  
Emilie Amundson, Secretary, Department of Children and Families   

 
10:55am – 11:00 am Wrap-up and Next Steps 
   Emilie Amundson, Secretary, Department of Children and Families 

 
 

The Department of Children and Families is an equal opportunity employer and service provider.  
If you have a disability and need to access this information in an alternate format, need it translated to another 

language, or need other accommodations, please contact Rachelle Hopp; phone 608-422-7078 or the  
Wisconsin Relay Service (WRS) – 711. For civil rights questions, call (608) 422-6889. 

https://twitter.com/WisDCF
https://youtu.be/t62WKeNJ0IA

